WRAY-McKINSTRY POST NO. 13, CANON CITY
POST NO. 5, COLORADO SPRINGS
" POST NO. 38, SECURITY

"MILLER-KITTO POST NO. 25, FLORENCE
EBER DUCLO POST NO. 39, MANITOU SPRINGS
POST NO. 171, VICTOR - CRIPPLE CREEK

Department of Colorado K\ N
District No. 7

THE AMERICAN LEGION

Greetings Member; Post 209

A brief letter to let you know that for the month of December Post
209 has scheduled only one meeting. This meeting will be held on
the 9th of December, 7:30 P.M. at the First Bank.; Since officers
for the coming year are to be voted on at this meeting we are urg-
ing as much of the membership as possible to attend.

At our last meeting on the 18th of November we accepted nominations
for Post officers, the persons nominated are listed below along
with the offices they were nominated for.

COMMANDER Wallace Lonsinger
VICE COMMANDER John Gaillard
ADJUTANT Paul Sherman
FINANCE OFFICER George Charlson
SERVICE OFFICER James Canavan
CHAPLIN Max Hoyer
HISTORIAN (open)

SGT. AT ARMS Tony Cordova
DIST. COMMITTEEMAN (open)

Nominations will once again be opened for officers at our 9th of .
December meeting and voting for these various offices will then
oceur,

The year of 1976 has been an important year for Post 209, we have
struggled as most new Post do but we now show signs of some type of
organization. What Post 209 and the new officers will need most in
the coming year will be membership support. Why not begin now by
attending the next meeting and all the meeting you possibly can in
the future. e

Po.Se For those of you who don't know,the First Bank is located one
block west of Academy Blvd. on Templeton Gap Blvd, The meetlng room
is located in the basement.



60508 .
20 'slek gp
P (CUWDY Laps
7> Qrzsrwy Zow77877)

0480 ,

9 pat
| 7= 0090+




